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[Emblem] 

Islamic Republic of Iran 

Municipality of Shiraz  

Announcement 

With reference to the approval letter number 35510/1 - 2 Azar 1359 [23 November 1980] from the 

Office of Provincial Governor General of Fars Province and approval of City Development’s High 

Commission, the Municipality of Shiraz intends to implement the plan to extend Pirouzi Street 

[formerly Namazi street] in the direction of the Shohada Mosque [formerly New Mosque] and the 

Ahmadi Roundabout, in order to solve the traffic problems in the area.  Under the circumstances, and 

in accordance with Article 17 and Addendum to Article 16 of the Modernization Act, this plan is 

being publicized for the information of the owners of houses and lands, tenants, buildings and donated 

premises which are affected by this plan.  In the meantime, the relevant plans are available in the 

Technical [Planning] Office of the Municipality for viewing by individuals who may be affected by 

this plan. 
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